
 

 
October 6, 2015 

 
To: Department Chairs, Directors, Business Officers,  and PPS preparers (Via 

SBCHR-L, SBDIR-L, and SBADM-L) 
 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 

Academic Personnel  
 
Re: October 1, 2015 salary scale adjustment for Graduate Student Researchers 
 
The Office of the President has issued the October  1, 2015 salary scale for Graduate 
Student Researchers.  The scale represents an increase of 4%.  The adjustment to 
salaries already entered into PPS will be done centrally and the new rates will be 
reflected in the November 1, 2015 paycheck. Departments should not make any changes 
to rates already entered in PPS. Departmental PPS preparers will be notified once the 
dates of the PPS freeze have been determined.  The new salary scale is available on the 
Academic Personnel web site at 
https://ap.ucsb.edu/compensation.and.benefits/ucsb.salary.scales/  
  
Questions may be directed to Billy Ko at billy.ko@ucsb.edu or x4441. 


